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19th December

Sir,

I beg to inform you that Dr. H. V. Kent's salary

cheque is being withheld, until he forwarda his monthly medical

reports. He has been instructed on three or four occasions to

submit these reports, but so far has ignored the instructions.

You should motify him that reporte from the 1st April

Last are required and no further salary will be paid him, until

these reporte are received.

Your obedt

TowLea

Asst. De

Truro, F. S.
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